
 

Your Voice Matters!! 

2019-2020 

L C A P  
Parent Advisory Committee 

 

 
Chino Valley Unified School District is seeking committee members 
interested in providing input regarding our District’s Local Control and 
Accountability Plan (LCAP). The voice of the committee is important in 
making sure we are meeting the needs of all students and especially the 
needs of our English learners, foster youth, and low-income students. 

 

The committee includes parents/guardians and community members 
with an emphasis on those who represent English learners, foster youth, 
and low-income. Members are asked to offer feedback on progress made 
toward meeting our LCAP goals. 

 

We ask our committee members to be available for the dates and times 
provided to give our District an opportunity to collect their valuable 
input. 

 

 

Meeting Details 
LOCATION: 

District Board Room 

5130 Riverside Drive 

Chino, CA 91710 

 

TIME: 

9:00 am – 11:00 am 

 

DATES: 

September 17, 2019 

October 8, 2019 

January 28, 2020 

February 18, 2020 

March 10, 2020 

April 28, 2020 

May 12, 2020 


